
 

From: Abhijeet Bhoite < >  
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2024 7:33 AM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Objection to Application A-2024-0126 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

Hello,  

My name is Abhi Bhoite, resident of 43 Merrimac Drive, Brampton L6Y6K4. This email is with regards to 
application number A-2024-0126 application for construction on 16 Ixworth circle, Brampton. I would 
like to communicate an objection to the application to the large structure in the backyard. I believe that 
all residents in the community should stay within permitted city limits of construction in the backyard. 
It is important to adhere to it, as large structures result in risk of large gatherings in the backyard and 
noise pollution and nuisance to neighbours. Some of us have aging and sick parents we care for and 
young children whose health & wellbeing might be impacted by the loud noise created by large 
gatherings. Also, risk of fire-hazard and blocking of neighbours view due to a structure higher than fence 
length are additional reasons to object to this application. As a responsible resident of this community 
one should adhere to the permitted city guidelines for construction. As a fellow resident, I have an 
objection to Application A-2024-0126.  

  

Thank you for your consideration and please feel free to reach out if you have any further questions or 
concerns. 

  

Kind Regards 

Dr. Abhi Bhoite MD, MBA 

 

43 Merrimac Drive,  

Brampton 

L6Y6K4. 


